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December 2024

Welcome to our 3" Library Newsletter! NEW STUDENT LIBRARIANS

This half term was very festive. We decorated the library for We have successfully appointed 9 new
Halloween and Christmas and had the Big Christmas Book Swap! student librarians taking the team to 15!
Buddy the elf has visited the library and caused a little bit of

Traini ! .
mischief raining will start in January and we are

looking forward to making lots of
We celebrated UK Parliament week, and our student librarians did a

presentation about it and hosted some fun activities. Our Armistice

display was a great success after our student librarians helped After the holidays, the library will be
decorate it. closed for 2 weeks to train our new
student librarians and relaunch
lunchtime clubs.

improvements to our library and stock.

We had a lot of new stock and everyone enjoyed our new books.

Our surprise books continue to be
a big hit. We now have more
wrapping paper to keep the
shelves stocked! If you can’t
decide what book to read, come
and choose and surprise book.

BIG CHRISTMAS BOOK SWAP

Recently, we had the Big
Christmas Book swap where
lots of students were able to
swap and wrap their books to
gift to a family member or
friend this Christmas.

UK PARLIAMENT WEEK

Merry Christmas from all the library staff, we hope you
enjoy the Christmas break and enjoy some great books!

We look forward to you seeing you in 2025

The Sladent Librarians/




